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Consideration of a Contract with Breece Enterprises
City Council is requested to approve a contract with Breece Enterprises in the amount of $1,337,803.00 for
improvements along Kensington Dr. including stream restoration along Payne Creek Tributary and authorize
the appropriate City Official(s) to execute all necessary documents.
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